
 
 

 
  

 
    

 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter – 

October 2021 

 
 
As the planning contiunes for our 2022 season, we have a few district updates 
to share.  Tom and LeeAnn Monroe are passing the West District on to Bobby 
and Brianna McClain.  Tom and LeeAnn have been an integral part of our 
association for many years.  Their hard work and dedication is so very greatly 
appreciated. We are blessed by their friendship and wish them the very best in 
all they do!  Bobby and Brianna have both been members for a very long time 
and are most capable of doing what it takes to put on some good ropings.   
We look forward to working with them!  There will not be a Stephenville or a 
Mineral Wells district for the coming season, instead;  Clayton and Courtney 
Jackson will be adding a new district at Santo and they will also continue to host 
the Wichita Falls district.   We certainly appreciate their efforts of taking on 
another district!    A big “welcome back” to Rusty and Cynthia O’Donnell --- they 
will be producing the Stanton district.  Many thanks to Matt and Danielle Kiker 
for their help in keeping that district going; we will miss y’all.  There are a few 
other district options in the works, so hopefully we will know something on them 
soon and we will keep everyone updated on our progress!   
We have exceedingly high hopes for OTRA 2022 – it should be a great one! 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright 
Original Team Roping, Inc 
 

 

 
 
 

 


